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 20 May 2020 
  
Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

Ko tatau 
 

This is us. 
 

Reminders: 

 No - tinfoil lunches 

 No bought lunches 

 No drinking fountains - everyone needs a drink bottle 

 Please return all swimming pool keys 

Room 1 Camp 

A newsletter and forms for Room 1's camp to Sixtus Lodge at the end of June will be 

coming home today.  A quick turn around of those forms would be great - preferably 

by the end of the week. 

 

Also, we are squeezing in a quick Doughboys Pies fundraiser for camp, with orders due 

back next Tuesday (26 May). Please see a Room 1 parent if you wish to order these 

yummy pies which make quick and easy meals through the winter months. 

Welcome back!  And what a comeback.   

All our students are bright, cheerful, motivated, compliant and relaxed - thank 

you!!! 

Staff are all well and happy and glad to be back with the students. 

 

Thank you also for following our Alert Level 2 protocols, (signing in, 

sanitizing etc) everything is running very smoothly. 

 

We are very interested in your thoughts on home/distance     

learning and would appreciate any feedback on the attached 

sheet. 

 

Te Kawau Cluster events - there is a principals meeting next week so I’ll get back 

to you as soon as I can with rescheduled events. 

 

Glen Oroua students will have cross country training for the rest of 

the term and we are hoping to have our event on Friday 3 July - last 

day of this term. 

 

Term Events 
 Monday 1 June - Queen’s 

Birthday 
 Monday 22 June - Friday 26 

June - Room 1 Camp 
 Friday 3 July - GO School 

Cross Country 

Important Information: 
Beware of COVID - 19 scams 
 
Most of us are doing our part to prevent the spread of the virus and save lives, but    
scammers are trying to take advantage of the situation. 
 
Criminals are currently targeting individuals and business owners with COVID - 19 email, 
txt and phone scams. 
They’re trying to obtain your personal data or infect your computer with malware.  They 
may pretend to be from the Government or the World Health Organisation.  Emails may 
include enticing attachments such as maps of COVID - 19 hotspots. 
 
Be cautious.  Check a sender’s ID.  Don’t click links, open attachments or respond unless 
you’re confident the sender is genuine. 

Kawakawa Balm for sale!! 
 $10 per jar  

Money towards Education Outside 
the Classroom 

Can be purchased from the school 
office. 


